
 

For Immediate Release 

Funding Opportunity 

Solicitation for Letter of Intent 

Adult Protective Services Program 

Midland Area Agency on Aging is accepting “letters of Intent” to apply for the designation of Adult 

Protective Services Program for Fiscal Year 2026, July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026 (with up to 4 years 

of extensions) in the area listed below. The bidder must bid on the entire region: 

 5 County Region consisting of Clay, Effingham, Fayette, Jefferson and Marion Counties.  

The agency should be a non-profit and local government organization who is qualified to receive Federal 

and State of Illinois Grants. Successful applicants must comply with all applicable prequalification 

requirements, including but not limited to, current DUNS and SAM numbers, acceptable fiscal 

management stability, and are in good standing with the Secretary of State and are not on any 

Debarred/Suspended/Stop Payment listings. 

Adult Protective Services (APS) is a social services program to support older adults and adults with 

disabilities experiencing abuse, neglect, self-neglect, or financial exploitation. APS programs investigate 

reports of maltreatment; provide support and in some cases, casework; and connect those facing abuse 

to a variety of protective, emergency, and support service. 

The service provider must adhere to the Illinois Department on Aging’s Adult Protective Services Policies 

and Procedures. 

“Letters of Intent” are due to Midland Area Agency on Aging, 434 S Poplar, Centralia, IL 62801 or 

emailed to nancy@midlandaaa.org on or before close of business on Friday November 8, 2024 The Area 

Agency will forward a proposal package to each agency which submits a timely “Letter of Intent”.  

However, submission of a “Letter of Intent” and receipt of a proposal package does not obligate an 

agency to continue participation in the procurement. 

If you require further information, please contact Tracy Barczewski or Nancy Hinton at 618-532-1853.  

 


